
 
 

THE SUMMIT BRIDGE 
The newsletter of the SNYC, PO Box 41, Kirkwood, DE  19708-0041 

Summitnorthyachtclub.org 

 
June, 2015 

 

Mark your Calendars: 

Friday, July 10, 2015, 6:00 PM 

JULY DOCKTAIL PARTY 

Main Dock at C/D 

 

Our July Docktail Party will have an 
Italian Theme to help celebrate the 
waterways of that beautiful country.  
“Acqua” is an important element in the 
geography of Italy: the 150 canals of 
Venice, Lake Como, the Po, Tiber and 
Arno Rivers, the Blue Grotto of Capri, and 
the Mediterranean Sea all have an impact 
on the history, culture and food. 
 
Appetizers will be provided by the SNYC – 
you need to bring your adult 
beverage and your chair to join in 
the fun!  Perhaps a nice bottle of 
Chianti, fizzy San Pellegrino, or sweet and 
tart Limoncello? 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Saturday, July 25, 2015 5:00 PM 

CHISTMAS IN JULY PARTY  

 Office Deck and Picnic Area   
 
There will be only 152 shopping days left 
until Christmas!  Let’s have a party! 
 
Plans include: a boat decorating contest – 
with prizes!  Games – with prizes! Our 
traditional 50/50!  Christmas Dinner! 
 
Wear your Red and Green, ornament jewelry, 
Santa hats, reindeer antlers, and elf ears!   
 
Bring a traditional Christmas Dinner side dish 
to go with the ham and turkey. Bake some 
Christmas cookies for dessert!   
 
More details will be sent shortly in a separate 
e-mail to all SNYC members to RSVP and sign 
up for the pot-luck dishes.  Volunteers will 
also be needed to help with the event. 
 
This is an all age event, so bring your 
children and grandchildren for some 
Christmas fun in July.  



 

 
 
 

UPCOMING CRUISES: 

 

Haven Harbour Marina, 

Rock Hall, MD 

August 14-16, 2015 

 

Lighthouse Point Marina 

Baltimore, MD 

September 18-21, 2015 

 

Details can be found on the SNYC bulletin 
board in the main office, or e-mail Fleet 
Captain Diane Russell at i24klady@aol.com 
for more information. 
 
Make your reservations, and notify Diane so 
you can be included in all of the cruise 
related emails! 
 
Specific plans will be made for each cruise 
depending on the number attending, and the 
days they will be at each location. 
 
Can’t come by boat?  Come by land! 
 
Remember that Haven Harbour Marina on 
Swan Creek is a great destination for power 
and sail boats! 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

AND IN THE AREA: 
 

Saturday, July 18, 2015 

DELAWARE CITY DAY 

 
The Parade is at 11 AM, followed by a 

day of Music, Vendors, Crafters and Fun. 

The “best fireworks in the state” 

begin at dusk. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

August 7-9, 2015 

PIRATES & WENCHES WEEKEND 

Rock Hall, MD 

 

See rockhallpirates.com for all of the 

swashbuckling information! 
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Great Oak Landing Wrap-Up 
 

The calendar read June, but the thermometer 
read August!  Five SNYC boats headed to 
Great Oak Landing Marina for a hot and 
steamy weekend, June 12-14.  Three 
additional boat owners made the trip by land 
to join in the summer fun! 
 
The pool, the beach and the bay were all 
great places to cool off.  The Beach Bar-B-Q 
was a lot of fun – no one went home hungry, 
that’s for sure! 
 
SNYC made a lasting impression on Great 
Oak Landing.  No one had probably seen the 
picnic tables on the beach vacuumed before, 
and it’s a good bet we brought the first “naked 
chef” to do our grilling.   
 
 
 
 

RECYCLING 
 

REMINDER:  The marina has a 

RECYCLING ONLY dumpster.  It is the big 

blue dumpster on the edge of the lower 

parking lot.  It is for cans, bottles, 

cardboard, paper, and plastic ONLY.  NO 

TRASH PLEASE!  Need to transport your 

recyclable materials?  Those West Marine 

brown paper bags with handles are the 

perfect answer! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SAFETY REMINDER 
 

Leaving your home marina?  The US 

Coast Guard, Sea Tow and Boat US all 

recommend filing a FLOAT PLAN with 

a reliable person.  This person should 

contact the proper authority if you do 

not arrive at your destination.  Change 

of plans?  Notify the person holding 

your Float Plan.  If you need a Float 

Plan form, you can download one from 

any of those organizations. 

 

Safety First! 
 

 

 

Found a PEANUT….. 
 

A big THANK YOU to everyone on the 
docks and at the marina who looked for 

Peanut, the lost cat from Charisma III.    
 
We are happy to report that she is safe, 

after being fed and kept warm by F&S 
Boatworks. 

 
A REMINDER TO PET OWNERS: Make 

sure your pet has a tag or some other 
form of identification so you can be 
reunited if lost or missing.   
 

 


